
 
 

Memorandum 
 
To:   Ms. Cristina Castillo, Chair 
 Student Fee Advisory Committee 
 
From: Dr. Guy Bailey 
 President 
 
Date: September 19, 2017 
 
RE: Fiscal Year 2018 Student Services Fee Funding Recommendations 
 

 
I am pleased to confirm my approval of the committee’s recommendations as presented. 
 
Thank you for your efforts in leading the committee in the development of its recommendations for 
allocation of Student Services Fees (SFF) for fiscal year 2018.  I know how challenging it is to prioritize needs 
and after reading the report was glad to see the thoughtful consideration the committee gave to the various 
activities under review.   
 
Please do not hesitate to bring concerns to my attention. 
 
 
 
Copy to: Dr. Kristin Croyle, VP for Student Success 
  Mr. Rick Anderson, Executive VP for Finance & Administration   


